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     Public Notice 

 This is in reference to a Re-schedule Notice that is circulating in social media alleged 

to have been issued by HSSC Re-scheduling Gram Sachiv Written Examination on 

03.04.2021 & 04.04.2021. 

 Haryana Staff Selection Commission denies authenticity of this Re-schedule Notice 

circulating in social media and categorically states that the Schedule of Written Exam for 

the Post of Gram Sachiv will be issued by Commission later on. 

  HSSC requests the public not to indulge in such rumours in any way without verifying 

the same from the office and website of HSSC. 

 

 

              --Sd/- 
               Controller of Examination, 
Place: Panchkula                      Haryana Staff Selection Commission, 
Dated: - 25th February, 2021         Panchkula 

 
 


